
.. _ .. : 

Commonwealth Edis01Anpany 
Dresden Generating St-
6500 North Dresden Road 
Morris, IL 60450 

TeJ 815-942_-2920 

• 
·- , ____ _ 

ComEd 

September 22; 1995 

TPJLTR 95-0119 

u. s. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington., n. c. 20555 

Subject: Dresden station Units 2 and 3 
Clarification of Commitments Relating to Review of 
Dresden Station Technical Specifications. 
Docket Nos. 50-237, 50-249 

Reference: a) T. P. Joyce letter to U. s. NRC dated June 2, 
1995 transmitting Dresden Station's Response 
to SALP 13 Report 

b) T. P. Joyce letter to U. s. NRC dated May 5, 
1995 transmitting Dresden Station's Response 
to Notices of Violation issued in Inspection 
Report 50- 237/249/95004. 

c) T. P. Joyce letter to u. s. NRC dated 
February 9, 1995 transmitting Dresden Station 
LER 237/95003. 

The purpose of this letter is to provide clarification of the 
actions that are being be taken relative to our Technical 
Specification review identified in the referenced letters. 

In references (b) and (c) we stated that "A team has been 
assembled to review the technical specifications with the intent 
of determining other inconsistencies similar to those existing in 
this event. In addition, the team will review training conducted 
on recent technical specification amendments to determine what 
additional operator training is necessary." In reference (b) we 
stated these actions would be completed by September 14, 1995. 

In reference (a) we stated that "a comprehensive review of the­
Technical Specifications, their bases, operability evaluations, 
and operating procedures will be performed to ensure compliance 
of lower-tier documents with the .Technical Specifications." 
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·- .------..Obr plan is to conduct these reviews based on the new Technical 
Specifications, that will result from our Technical Specification 
Upgrade Project. This revision to our plan is based on the short 
time frame between completion of the review and implementation of 
the upgraded Technical Specifications.-

This comprehensive review of the upgraded Technical 
Specifications is also serving as an independent readiness 
assessment of the new Technical Specifications. The review will 
provide assurance that the appropriate procedure changes have 
been accomplished, existing operability evaluations are in 
compliance with the new Technical Specifications, and the correct 
changes to USFAR have been identified. 

The review of the upgraded Technical Specifications began in 
early August and will be completed by October 31, 1995. This is 
a change from the September 14, 1995 date stated in reference 
(b) • 

If there are any questions concerning this letter, please refer 
them to Peter Holland, Dresden Station Regulatory Assurance 
Supervisor, at (815) 942-2920, extension 2714. 

Very truly yours, 

TPJ/kls 

cc: H. J. Miller, Regional Administrator, Region III 
W. T. Russell, Director, NRR 
J. F. Stang, Project Manager, NRR (Unit 2/3) 
c. L. Vanderniet, Senior Resident Inspector, Dresden station 
File: Numerical 


